
 
  
Re: Additional Time is available to pick-up Student Belongings 
  
Good afternoon, Parents/Guardians of Tecumseh Students! 
  
We have had a busy past two days of families coming to pick up their child’s belongings.  It was 
so wonderful to see your smiling faces and to know that you are well. 
  
If you were unable to come to your scheduled time, we are offering the following additional 
time slots for all families who still wish to come to pick up their child’s items: 
  
Thursday, April 30th  and Friday, May 1st                   From 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
  
Please come to the gym building.  There will be physical distancing cones placed on the ground 
and our Supervision Aides Team will be present to welcome you into the gym one at a 
time.  Please find your child’s division (labelled on the floor) and the bags are lined up along the 
division. 
  
If you have more than one child enrolled at Tecumseh, please feel welcome to pick up all 
belongings in one visit.  
  
In order to assist with minimizing the number of people at the school site,whenever 
possible, please send one representative from your family to complete the pick-up (unless you 
have several children enrolled at Tecumseh, in which case, you may need some help carrying 
the bags). 
  
Take good care, and we look forward to seeing you. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Mr. V. Edwards 
Principal 
 


